
Welcome to Level 1 at Ranfurly. We are hoping this week that we can return our groups to some sense of 

normality and give students and staff a routine which we all need. 

A big thank you for the efforts made by students and families (and staff!) to make our Level 2 bubble system 

work as well as possible. 

We would also like to give you a quick heads up on our Art Expo – now renamed – “We Shall Survive” on 

Thursday 22nd April 6pm-8pm. Come out of those pesky bubbles and join us for art, friendship and give support 

to our artists and students who have had a challenging year.  

We hope you have been making the most of our digital programme and our youtube this week. We have loved 

getting emails with photos of things you have been doing at home to keep busy over lockdown and seeing all 

of the drawings you did in the zoom drawing session.  

Russell and his family documented all the steps of making a crumble for us all to follow along and make our 

own! Check out Russell’s Rhubarb crumble video here: https://youtu.be/CJIqknR63vE 

The Community Bubble has been very lucky to have two contractors visit this week. We have enjoyed some 

music and reading sessions with Stephanie. Lots of people had the opportunity to try the reading one to one 

sessions with Stephanie for the first time and enjoyed their lessons. We were also very happy to have 

Madeline come in and teach a Tai Chi class to our Community Bubble. She generously allowed us to film the 

session so that all Activity Students can practise their Tai Chi no matter where they are and no matter what 

covid level. This is exclusive to the Ranfurly community and can only be viewed through using the link here - 

https://youtu.be/Mmi47BgdDBk (you will not see this pop up on our youtube page) 

Take care and keep safe. 

From the Activity Centre Staff ☺  

 

  

Greetings from the Activity Centre! 

As we move towards Level 2 on 

Sunday at midnight we are getting 

the  LOCKDOWN LOW DOWN 
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  https://youtu.be/RPscJghLX8A 

  

Morena Family, Friends and Students,    

  

  

  

   
  

HURRAY! LEVEL 1! 
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David enjoyed a tasty start to his 

day with a hot choc! 

Big thank you to all our volunteers 

in the kitchen this week 
  

        It’s the simple things like a hot 

chocolate that make the day 

sometimes 

 

 

 

   

 

Spencer painted his house to add 

to our lockdown street mural 

https://youtu.be/CJIqknR63vE
https://youtu.be/Mmi47BgdDBk


 

 

 

 

  

 

 


